
Finance Committee Report for October 20, 2019 

There was not a finance meeting since the last board meeting. 

Grants – Ted Neal, Coordinator 

• The Foundation For Enhancing Communities (TFEC) – no word yet on our application 
• TE-Connectivity – did not fund us for 2019, but invited us to apply in 2020.  (They have never funded 

HGMC). I will contact them to see if they have advice on what sort of requests might be funded. 
• PA Arts Council /  Community Partnerships RC&D. We received an invitation to attend their awards 

ceremony on 11/20.  However, the invitation email arrived 11/8, and an RSVP was requested before 

11/4.  . Attendance will not affect the check. 

 

Fundraisers – Chris Aulbach, John Compton, Coordinators 

• Halloween Fundraiser 

o Completed successful Halloween Fundraiser “Memorable Characters” 
o Profit $905. 98 
o Paid attendance improved by 1/3 over last year 
o Thank you to everyone who participated, donated food, etc. 
o Thank you to Betty Whitecastle and Lizzy Beaumont for hosting and organizing the talent 
o Used New sound equipment for the first time 
o P&L is in the Treasurer report 
o  

• February Fundraiser 
o I Heart Drag – the Sequel 

o Sunday, February 9, 2020, 4PM, 704 Lounge 

o Preliminary planning will need to start prior to Holiday break 

Farm Show – Robb Papapietro, Coordinator 

o Bullride Mania on Nov 23, two beer portables and food stand 

o Farm Show – may work an event in the Arena or beer portable, avoiding food stands 

o GAOS – we are penciled in for 2 beer portables for the entire week 

• Remind Members so that they can arrange schedules to be available 

• Will overlap with Fundraiser on Feb 9 

o Fireman expo in May? 

o Remind chorus members that hours will count double for this season through GAOS 

 

Annual Campaign – Doug Wentz, Coordinator 

o  See Attached advertising, sponsor and song sponsor lists 

  
 

 

Respectfully submitted to the board by Steven Creps, Finance Committee Chair, on November 17, 2019. 

 


